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SUPREME COURT OF INDIA 
 

13.09.2024 
 
 

N O T I C E 
 
 
 

Sub: Hackathon, 2024 
 

1. Due to administrative exigencies, the date of presentation for 

the proof of concept (PoC) of Hackathon 2024, is rescheduled for 

19.10.2024. 

 

2. The list of shortlisted candidates will be released in due course 

of time. For more information, please visit the website of Supreme 

Court of India or the URL below –    

https://www.sci.gov.in/hackathon-2024/ 

 
 
 
 

(Hargurvarinder Singh Jaggi) 
Registrar, Technology 

 
Copy to: 

1. All concerned 
2. Be uploaded on the website and SUPNET. 
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